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MR.  Eduardo Hernandez 
K2 Systems LLC 
4665 North Avenue Ste G. 
Oceanside, CA, 92056, US 
 
Your Reference: UL0923 

Our Reference: File E467724, Volume  Project: 4790992951 

Project Scope: New Product Listing - Tool-less Rail Connector - E467724-QIMS 

 

Dear Mr. Eduardo Hernandez: 

 

UL has completed the investigation under the above project and confirmed compliance of your Tool-less 

Rail Connector with UL requirements. We appreciate that you have a choice of certification providers and 

thank you for choosing UL. 

 

This letter temporarily supplements the UL Follow-Up Services Procedure and serves as authorization to 

apply the UL Mark at the factory location identified on the Authorization Page of UL File E467724, 

Volume. You are required to send a copy of this letter to all manufacturing locations authorized under UL 

File E467724, Volume.  

 

The Follow-Up Services Procedure covering your product will typically be provided by UL within 10 

business days. Any information and documentation provided to you involving the UL Mark services are 

provided on behalf of UL LLC (UL) or any authorized licensee of UL. 

 

Products that bear the UL Mark must be identical to those submitted to UL for evaluation and certification 

and must comply with the Follow-Up Services Procedure covering your product.  Additional requirements 

related to the responsibilities of the Applicant and Manufacturer can be found under Additional 

Resources at https://www.ul.com/fus.  

 

A UL certification is a valuable marketing tool meaning your product or company has successfully met 

stringent requirements. We encourage you to use your UL Mark and certification in your marketing 

activities. You can find information on how to accurately promote your UL certification at 

https://www.ul.com/marketing. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me or any of our customer service representatives. And, 

congratulations again on your achievement! 

 

 Sincerely,  
 
Edward Rosa 
Engineer 
UL LLC 
Edward.Rosa@ul.com  

 

 
Deborah Jennings-Conner 
VP Regulatory Services 
UL LLC 
Deborah.Jennings-Conner@ul.com 
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